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From: Anthony Kirkpatrick MD [akirkpat@tampabay.rr.com]
Sent:  Thursday, September 02, 2010 2:11 PM

To: Joseph Walsh PhD
Cc: Dr. Richard Hoffman PhD; Jerry H. Trachtman, ESQ; Nancy Nemhauser JD; SHANNON STOCKER
MD

Subject: Important/Matter Regarding R. Norman Harden MD

Dear Dr. Walsh:

The International Research Foundation for RSD / CRPS has become aware of
important issues that warrant your attention.

We believe the facts as we have documented them at the following site
demonstrate that R. Norman Harden MD conducted research on human subjects
without required approvals and that the published results were based in part on
falsified or fabricated data.

In the interests of public safety and scientific integrity, our organization urges

that Northwestern University investigate the research that was conducted by Dr.
Harden at your institution.

http://rsdresearch.orqg/kirkpatrick/harden IRB.htm

We will be providing a hard copy.

Anthony Kirkpatrick MD, PhD
www.rsdfoundation.orqg
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